
 

 

 

CPRM April 12, 2022 
PL-24-22 

Correspondence from Donna Castellani 
From: 
To: 
Subject: Fw: New Waterfront Development 
Date: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 3:40:02 PM 

LIST - Office of Ward 2; Mailbox, Clerks 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 

Good morning Donna, 

Thank you for your email. 

Samantha Romlewski 
Senior Planner 
Community Planning 
(905) 335-7600 ext.7402 
Cell: (289) 983-6308 
samantha.romlewski@burlington.ca 

City of Burlington Logo 

Sent: Monday, April 11, 2022 4:07 PM 
From: Donna Castellani 

To: Romlewski, Samantha <Samantha.Romlewski@burlington.ca> 
Cc: Mailbox, Office of the Mayor <mayor@burlington.ca> 
Subject: New Waterfront Development 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Samantha,  I am writing you to express my concerns about the New Waterfront 
Development on Lakeshore Rd and Elizabeth. I live in the Bridgewater Condos and my 
terrace looks out over Elizabeth Street so I see the traffic and congestion during rush 
hours and especially Fridays,  Saturdays and Sundays right in front of the condo and 
Pearl Hotel sometimes blocking the garage entrance. In the summer, pedestrians are 
constantly walking up and down the middle of Elizabeth St. to get to the water and 
walking paths. Adding another Hotel and Condo entrance off of Elizabeth is just a bad 
idea. Elizabeth has too much traffic now with people, cars, limos and service trucks. Just 
this weekend the bottom circle of the street was filled with cars just sitting looking out at 
the water while having their lunch,  coffee etc. 
My other concern is during the construction of the new development. Where will the 
workers and equipment enter the site? Hopefully they will put in there own entrance near 
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Brant St. to eliminate extra traffic and safety for pedestrian walking to the waterfront 
from Elizabeth. 
I've attached photos of limos from last year when the hotel just opened, while it was still 
under construction. Now that the Pearl Hotel is completed, there will be far more activity 
on Elizabeth Street then last year, we don't need more limos, trucks and cars to add to 
the already existing problem. 

Concerned citizen 
Donna Castellani 






